
NOTICE  
FINAL REPORT 

INQUIRY ON THE COST OF SUPPLYING BULK POTABLE 
WATER TO KALGOORLIE-BOULDER  

The Treasurer, the Hon Eric Ripper MLA, today tabled in Parliament the Economic 
Regulation Authority’s final report of the Inquiry into the Cost of Supplying Bulk Potable 
Water to Kalgoorlie-Boulder. 

The final report examines the cost of supplying potable water to Kalgoorlie-Boulder, 
Esperance and surrounding regions, and the cost to the Water Corporation if a private sector 
company, United Utilities Australia, provided bulk potable water to the region from its 
proposed desalination plant at Esperance and water pipeline to Kalgoorlie-Boulder. 

A copy of the final report is available from the Authority’s website (www.era.wa.gov.au). 

The Authority wishes to express its appreciation to all stakeholders who contributed during 
the conduct of the Inquiry. 
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